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Paul Foley

From: ellen wolfe [ellenbluemoon@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 8:24 AM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Letter of Support

Ellen Wolfe 

Post Office Box 1330 

West Tisbury, MA 02575 
 
 
Paul Foley 

DRI Analyst/Planner 
Martha's Vineyard Commission 

P O Box 1447 

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
 
 
Dear Mr. Foley, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the application submitted by Patient Centric of 
Martha's Vineyard to locate the Registered Marijuana Dispensary at 90 Dr. Fisher 
Road in West Tisbury. It is my understanding that the Registered Marijuana 
Dispensary is properly zoned in the Light Industrial area. 
 
It is my opinion that the Registered Marijuana Dispensary is an important service 
that should be up and running for the community's benefit without delay. 
 
Mr. Rose has been meticulous in his preparations. The dispensary will be an 
asset and a resource to our community. I look forward to seeing it come to 
fruition. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ellen Wolfe  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


